
April 7, 2024

Mr. Thad Chambers
Town Administrator
Town of Bartonville
1941 E Jeter Road
Bartonville, TX 76226

Re: Knights Landing Final Plat – FP-2024-003 Completeness Review

Mr. Chambers:

I have reviewed the application for the Knights Landing Final Plat project, submitted on April 1, 2024.
The project  is  located on approximately 101.467 acres  located on the north side of  E Jeter  Road,
approximately 2,185 feet east of the intersection of E Jeter Road and Country Court. Based on the
application submittal requirements in Bartonville Development Ordinance (BDO) Parts I and II, this
application submittal has been deemed complete. 

The agenda report will be prepared for consideration of this application at the May 1, 2024 Planning &
Zoning Commission meeting and the May 21, 2024 Town Council meeting. I am happy to discuss if
you have any questions.

With regards,

Ryan A. Wells, AICP, CFM
Principal
Ad Terram Consulting, LLC

PO Box 387         (707) 496-2177
Farmersville, TX 75442         www.adterramconsulting.com


